
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CABINET OFFICERS 2020-2021 
 

District Governor 

Don Radnor 
 

Immediate Past District Governor  

Susan Taylor 
 

Cabinet Secretary/Treasurer 

Albert Munneke 
 

1st Vice District Governor & GLT Coordinator 

Mark Kelso 
 

2nd Vice District Governor 

Linda Zwier 
 

LCIF Coordinator 

PID Terry Graham 
 

GST Coordinator 

PDG William “Bill” Zwier 
 

Region 10 Chair & GMT Coordinator 

Frank Hewitt 
 

Zone 10 South Chair 

Kevin Kimmerly 
 

Zone 10 Centre Chair 

Karen Robinson 
 

Zone 10 North Chair 

Bryan Adams 
 

Region 11 Chair 

Dawn Hansen  
 

Zone 11 East Chair 

Carmen Fisher 
 

Zone 11 West Chair 

J.J. “Red” Emond 
 

Region 43 Chair 

Dave McKellar 
 

Zone 43 East Chair 

Wilson White  
 

Zone 43 South Chair 

Ted Cook 
 

Zone 43 West Chair 

Bill Shaw 

 

 

 
 

Dear A-3 Lions, Lioness, Leos… 
 

I would like to thank the clubs in A3 for 

their ongoing efforts to provide service 

in a Covid world… and send out my  

congratulations to those clubs that are 

doing the drive-through food events.   
 

It’s inspiring to see the great work and 

dedication of all our members in A-3. 
 

Allow me to offer my heartfelt gratitude to all those Lions who made 

my ‘virtual’ Installation as Governor such a memorable event. I had a 

brief outdoor ceremony and took my ‘Oath of Office’ from my home in 

Norwood.  The surprise drive-by parade, all the wonderful cards, letters 

and emails received made the event very special.  Thank you all so 

much. 
 

Remember… as Lions, our service starts with a simple act of kindness. 

                                                                                                                                                                             Lion Don     
DG—A3 

 

Phone:  705-868-9092   Email:   havelockliondonradnor@gmail.com 
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LIONS  

CONVENTIONS  

FORUMS 

 

International Conventions   
 

  2021 June 25th-29th      Montreal, Canada 

   2022 July 1st-5th           New Delhi, India  

   2023 July 7th–11th         Boston, USA 

   2024 June 21st–25th     Melbourne, Australia  

   2025 July 4th–8th         Mexico City, Mexico  
 

USA/Canada Leadership Forums 
   

   2021 September 9th-11th      Des Moines, Iowa 

    2022 September 15th-17th    Calgary, Alberta 

    2023 September 14th-16th    Reno, Nevada 
 

 

Important  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

from  Governor Don 

 

 

 
CLUB SECRETARY  

  TRAINING 
    Focus on...MyLion  
       … page 3 for info 
 

A-3 CABINET MEETING  
     Sunday, September 27th  
        … page 3 for info 
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July 2nd…  IPDG Susan Taylor passes the  

gavel to DG Don.  Photo taken at the  

Havelock Lions Club drive-through chicken  

dinner event.  

CONGRATULATIONS…  
 

to Campbellford Lion Jim Dikun upon receiving a Judge Brian  

Stevenson Fellowship award, in recognition of 59 years of service 

to his community and membership in our association.   
 

Lion Jim, along with his wife Lioness Maureen have provided over 

a hundred years of combined service to their communities.  

Thank you for dedication to your club, your community and our 

association.  
[excerpt from A-3 facebook] 

 

WE SERVE…  Service to humanity is the reason Lions Clubs 

International exists. Let’s show the world that solving our  

greatest problems are within reach if we all work together for 

the common good.                                         ~ from LCI website 
 

 

Without community service, we would not have a strong quality 

of life. It is important to the person who serves as well as the 

recipient. It is the way in which we grow and develop. 

~ unknown 

OUT AND ABOUT DISTRICT A-3 
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District A-3’s  

E-Webpage  

up and running!   
 

HATS OFF to PDG Frank Hewitt for his 

work in updating and renewing our 

e-webpage.  
 

Here’s the link… CHECK THIS OUT 

http://www.e-district.org/sites/a3/page-12.php 
 

LIONS… please take advantage of this 

very important tool—of benefit to us all.   
 

Get in touch with Lion Frank to let him 

know what you think… as he says, “it 

will be a steady work in progress and I 

am always open to change things to  

provide what you might need. So send 

your ideas and I will see what we can 

do.” 
 

District projects and club events can be 

posted on the ‘projects page’…  send 

your info and flyers to Lion Frank and he 

will do his best to have it included.   

 

PDG Frank Hewitt 

   Phone: (705) 755-0802 (h) 

              (705) 868-8916 (cell) 

Email: thelionwhisperer2017@gmail.com  
 

                                             

                                                       [from A-3 facebook] 

 

 

 

IN MEMORIAM 
 
 

 
The following A-3 Lions 
have passed away since 
July 1st, 2020 
 

 

LION ART HEWER 
WELLINGTON & DISTRICT LIONS  

 

LION ERIN CARON 
CAMPBELLFORD LIONS   

 

 
MAY THEY REST IN PEACE 

 

 
 

         SECRETARY TRAINING  
AVAILABLE 

 

Classes will be held in each Region … 

The training focus will be on “Service 

Reporting” using MyLion.  Each session will be about 2 hours 

and allow ample time for Q & A.   
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Secretaries… it’s very important to have the majority of  

A-3 clubs represented.  If you can’t attend in your Region, 

you’re most welcome to attend in another region.   
 

Please bring your lunch/snack ~ coffee will be provided.  Each 

hall is equipped with a refrigerator and microwave, if needed. 
 

These locations all have Wi-Fi available and have been  

chosen for their size, to allow for safe social distancing. 
 

First-time secretaries are asked to attend, along with anyone 

who is struggling with the MyLion reporting system.  It’s also  

recommended that if a club secretary feels overwhelmed, 

that the club appoint a club administrator to assist the  

secretary and that he/she attends the training as well. 
 

The facilitators will need to know numbers attending!  For 

more info and to RSVP … please contact:   
           

Lions Bill or Linda Zwier   

Phone: (613) 335-2053 

 Email:  zw3026@xplornet.ca   

Sessions start 10:00 a.m. — 12:00 Noon 
 

Saturday, August 8th — Verona Lions Hall, Region 11   

         [Rsvp by Aug 3rd] 
Sunday, August 16th—Havelock Lions Hall, Region 43   

         [Rsvp by Aug 11th] 
Saturday, August 29th—Peterborough Lions Hall, Region 10  

         [Rsvp by Aug 24th]  

 

A-3 CABINET MEETING  

Sunday September 27th      Land ‘O Lakes Lions Hall, Northbrook  
 

Pre Cabinet at 10:30 am  

Lunch at 11:45 AM 

Full Cabinet at !2:45 
 

A plan is in place to hold our first Cabinet Meeting, but we may not be able 
to invite all committee chairs.  Please stay tuned… to be confirmed.   
 

                                                                          Lion Don—DG 
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     HANDY REFERENCE WEBSITES 
 

District A-3     www.a3lions.org 

Multiple District “A”     www.mdalions.org 

Lions Clubs International   www.lionsclubs.org 

Lions Clubs International Foundation  www.llcif.org 

 
                                      District Directories for 2020-21 

 

FROM THE EDITOR…   
       
 

I am honoured to take on the role as District 
Newsletter Editor for A-3 this year.   As our 
Governor traipses about the District…if you should 
happen to take any photos, I’d appreciate you sending 
some along.   
 

The next District Newsletter is planned for the end 
of September... and every two months following.    
 

Submissions/stories [in word format] and 
accompanying photos [jpg format] are most welcome.   
 

Deadline date: Tuesday, September 15th.  
 

For a complete listing of Cabinet members’ phone 
numbers and email addresses , please refer to the 
District Directory that will be available soon. 
 
 

 Lion Karen Christopher  
phone: 905-983-5851 

      email:  kchristopher@emailx.ca 

 

LCI—Lions Clubs International  
April 2020 

 

Lions Clubs International, along with Kiwanis 

International, Optimist International & Rotary International 

issued a JOINT STATEMENT of comfort and hope during this 

COVID-19 pandemic.  
 

These service organizations are leveraging the strength of 

their combined networks of 3.2 million members and focusing 

their collective skills, resources and ideas to support frontline 

health workers and first responders as they battle this disease 

and save lives. 
[excerpt from LCI website] 

 

 

 

 

GET A HEADSTART… REGISTER SOON 
 

PDG Frank has a link to next year’s international  

convention on our District e-webpage.  
 

Go to ‘Important Documents’ — click on the picture to 

learn more about the convention and how to  

register. 

    

  Calendar of Events 
 

Friday, September 25th— Appreciation Dinner for IPDG  

Susan Taylor & PDG Gord Taylor.  Best Western Plus, 

Cobourg.  Social 6 pm. Dinner 7 pm.  Cost $45.00.  Dress: 

Business suit.  PIDs and PDGs are invited to wear their 

white jackets if desired.  Draw for 10 early bird prizes if 

ticket is purchased before August 15th.  
 

Reserve tickets— make cheque payable to:  

District A3 Convention and send to: Lion Doreen Morey, 

5469 Road 38, Harrowsmith ON K0H 1V0  

E-mail veronaontariolions@gmail.com  
 

For more info and tickets:  

PDG Bill Lewis C 613 847 0077  

lewis.bh@sympatico.ca  
 

PDG Russ Mitchell  

H 613 472 3415    C 613 969 5479  

r-mitch3@sympatico.ca  


